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Chris Smietanka 
C/O Plymouth Marjon University 

Derriford Road 
Plymouth  

PL6 8BH 
 
 

Date: 15th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Fran, 
 
 
This letter is confirmation of the 25 placement hours that you have undertaken with the Adult First 
Team at Plymouth Marjon FC. During the start of the 2020/21 season. 
 
 
If you require any further evidence, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Chris 
 
 
 

Plymouth Marjon Football Club are proud to have been presented  
The Devon FA Charter Standard Development Club Award for Excellence  

in the Provision of Grassroots Football for 2015, 2016 & 2017                                                                                    
The FA Charter Standard Development Club South West Regional Winners 2017                                          

From Education Comes Performance 


